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Atchison Police Seeking Info on Stolen Vehicle
(KAIR) -- Police are investigating the theft of a newer vehicle from an Atchison street.

According to Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the vehicle, which has some distinctive markings,
was believed to been taken overnight on Saturday.

(Play Audio)  

If citizens spot the vehicle, they are encouraged to contact dispatch at 913-367-4323.
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